
From: Emma Prince [mailto:Emma.Prince@bdo.co.uk] 
Sent: 09 August 2016 15:53
To: Parish Clerk <walberswickclerk@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Walberswick PIR [BDO-UK.FID4400694]

Dear Karen

2014/15 accounts are not required to be submitted but you will have to include them as 
comparative figures on the 2016 annual return and we would like to see a bank reconciliation that 
supports the figure inserted in box 8 for both 2015 and 2016.

Regards

MRS EMMA PRINCE ACA
Senior Manager - Southampton Prof Bus Assurance
+44(0)2380881912 (DDI)
+44(0)2380881701 (Fax) 
+44(0)7903150521 (Mobile)
emma.prince@bdo.co.uk
(Working Monday, Tuesday and Thursday) 

For and on behalf of BDO LLP
Arcadia House
Maritime Walk - Ocean Village
Southampton SO14 3TL
UNITED KINGDOM
+44 (0)23 8088 1737
www.bdo.co.uk
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